
    

Norwich City Council 

SCRUTINY COMMITTEE      

ITEM 6                  

 

 REPORT for meeting to be held on 18 December 2014 

Draft Equality Information Report 

Summary: The report sets out the council’s current draft statutory Equality 
Information Report  

Conclusions: The Report is a statutory requirement and needs to be 
published by 31 January each year. It will be signed off by 
cabinet in January. This report should enable the scrutiny 
committee to determine any recommendations or comments 
they would wish to make.  

 

Recommendation: 

 

To determine any recommendations scrutiny would wish to 
make to cabinet.  

Contact Officer: Phil Shreeve, Policy, Performance and Partnerships Manager  

Phone: 01603 212356 

Email: philshreeve@norwich.gov.uk 



Report  
The draft Equality Information Report 
 

1. The annual equality information report is submitted for review and comment 
ahead of Cabinet.  

2. There are no real significant shifts since last year. This report follows last 
year’s format and content 

3. Whilst most of the data and content are complete some sections need 
additional checking 

4. There is a statutory requirement for the document to be published before 31 
January 2014.  
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